


decision on this but are seriously concerned that Highways state there has to be two separate 
applications, one for the house and one for the studio (home office) despite them being registered 
as one property at the land registry. We have repeatedly requested the rationale for this as it does 
not make sense unless Highways are planning to take only one part of our property but our requests 
have been ignored. 

This is a further example of how Highways are treating us. And as discovered today many others 
have been. 

Roger Wacey 

 

 




